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English Translation

PROF. DR. H. BECHHOLD

FRANKFURT AM MAIN

NIEDERRÄDERLANDSTR. 26

21 June 1927

Dear Professor,

It is kind of you to take my thoughts into consideration and I greatly appreciate that. It’s a

shame that we rarely see each other. We still have some worthwhile ideas to discuss and

memories to recall. Please give my warm regards to your wife.

Yours, Bechhold

https://digital.sciencehistory.org/works/db56oa0

